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COVID-19 Considerations.  To safeguard the well-being of yourself and 
others, please refrain from attending a NEPOOL meeting in person if 
you have confirmed that you have COVID-19.  If you suspect that you 
might have COVID-19, or if you have been exposed to COVID-19, please 
take the precautions recommended by the CDC.  In any case, all are 
encouraged to be respectful of others’ personal space, and to respect 
individual choices with respect to wearing or not wearing masks.   

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/symptoms.html
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/e1OpCZ6W5RtzXWNPczimAx?domain=link.edgepilot.com

